


premises. As a result, the Project will not have significant impacts in the areas of transportation, emissions, energy, 
or noise. The site does not provide habitat for rare, endangered, or threatened species and therefore the Project 
will have no biological impacts. The Project will not have any effect on water quality or known cultural or historic 
resources. The Project will not result in exposure of persons to geologic or seismic hazards or have a significant 
effect on recreational resources. The site will be adequately served by existing City utilities, police, fire, and 
emergency services. Therefore, based on staff analysis, the Project has no potential to have a significant effect on 
the environment. Furthermore, the Project is exempt as an emergency project because it is necessary to mitigate 
the emergency homeless situation in the State of California and Sacramento. 
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